
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week ending 
20.04.18

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

Maths

In Maths this week we have been 
revisiong adding on.

Also, we have been practising 
grouping in lots of 10. As a 

challenge we have been trying to 
count in gorups of 10 using bricks, 

lego and straws. 

This week...
The caterpillars have arrived 
at Fern Hill School. We have 
been learning about the life 
cycle of a butterfly and are 

very excited to see the 
transformation begin!

Hot Weather  

As the weather is getting hotter 
and sunnier.. please can you 

remember to bring in a named hat 
and water bottle for children.
Also remember to apply sun 

cream before school! 
Thank you! 

Donations...
Next week we are learning about 
growing and would love to plant 

some beans in our new trays 
outside. In order to do this we 

are asking for any sized donation 
of soil. Lots or a little bit from 
your garden would be very much 

appreciate. Thank you! 

Class Assemblies - save 
the date! 

Bluebell class assembly - Tuesday 
15th May 2018 

Poppy Class assembly - Tuesday 
22nd May 2018 

Sunflower Class assembly -
Tuesday 12th June 2018  

This week's sounds

We have looked at words 
that have four sounds in. 

They are called cvcc words. 
For example frog,  crab -
the second sound can be a 
little tricky to hear so we 

have been counting the 
sounds on our fingers. 

Reminder: 
On Friday 11th May we will be all 
dressing up in black and red for 

the day as ladybirds. 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://openclipart.org/image/2400px/svg_to_png/189630/ladybird.png&imgrefurl=http://openclipart.org/tags/ladybird&h=1745&w=2400&tbnid=6pT6GsL77iA9VM:&zoom=1&q=ladybird&docid=-brypsCTihhAlM&ei=xwZiU4XUCuXG7Aa_14HYDw&tbm=isch&ved=0CIMBEDMoIjAi&iact=rc&uact=3&dur=416&page=2&start=20&ndsp=24

